
 
Congratulations {!Contact.FirstName}, 

We're delighted to have made you an offer to study at LSE and we're looking forward to welcoming 
you to the School later this year.  

 

 

[Link to the video: https://richmedia.lse.ac.uk/studentrecruitment/20210331_lse-ug-offerholder-
congratulations.mp4] 

This is the first edition of our Get Ready for LSE newsletter, where we'll share with you information to 
help you prepare for your time at LSE. We'll send you further newsletters, featuring advice from 
students and updates about campus life, over the coming months and you can also access up to 
date information about the School on our offer holders' pages. 
 
 

 



Get ready for living in London! 
LSE's halls of residence are all within walking distance of campus and, as a first-year 
undergraduate, you're guaranteed a place in halls provided you apply by the deadline of 9 June 
2023. 

 

Link to the 1st blog: https://blogs.lse.ac.uk/studentsatlse/2022/03/09/factors-to-consider-when-
choosing-student-accommodation/ 

Link to the 2nd blog: https://blogs.lse.ac.uk/studentsatlse/2022/01/04/living-in-student-accommodation-
pros-and-cons/ 

 

Virtual Offer Holders' Day 

You can experience our Virtual Offer Holders' Day online. It provides information, 
videos and resources to help you find out more about being part of LSE, wherever you are in the 
world. 

 

         

 

 


